
    

 

30th   June 2017 

 

 

Y2 SPORTS DAY 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Your child’s class Sports Day will be held on Tuesday  4th July  at 10.00am. 

The children are required to wear their P.E. kit, pumps or trainers. 

 

The event will be held outdoors and parents are invited to spectate – 

however, should we have to cancel due to bad weather, then we will hold the 

event indoors one class at a time (parents will be advised of times by text). 

 

We would ask you not to go over to your child with any refreshments as 

these will be provided by school on the day. After the event is finished the 

children will return to class. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


